
 
 

 
         

                                       
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
It is unbelievable that 
2021 is coming to a 
close already! Wow 
how time flies! I would 
like to wish you and 
your family a blessed 
holiday season.  
 
During this month, the 
students have been 
learning all about 
Christmas! We talked 
about Christmas 
traditions around the 
world and favorite 
activities to do during 
Christmas time. One of 

the traditions we talked 
about in class was 
Christmas in the 
southern hemisphere. 
They learned that 
people in Australia 
enjoy celebrating 
Christmas in the warm 
weather on the beach 
and are likely to see a 
board-short wearing 
Santa on a surfboard. 
 
The students wrote 
letters to Santa and 
learned new 
vocabulary words. This 
month was full of 

Christmas crafts, 
games and songs.  
 
In December, some of 
our creative arts 
included: Ornament 
crafts, 3D Christmas 
Trees, Christmas Cards, 
Christmas wishlists and 
many more.  
 
Happy December!  

   
Miss.Sandra 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

18/01 -Online Parent 
Meetings 
24/01- The beginning 
of the second 
semester 
31/01-13/02- Winter 
Break 

 
 
 

 
 


